
Notice to passengers 

 

On July 26, 2023 we will no longer depart from SeaTac International Airport at 2320 hrs., 

(11:20 PM).  We will now depart at 00:00 hrs., (2400) This comes as many passengers have 

requested this change. 

 

This notice is posted in accordance with all rules of Washington Utilities & Transportation 

Commission.  You can contact the commission to comment on our proposal by calling 888-

333-9882, via email at comments@utc.wa.gov, the commission website www.utc.wa.gov or 

traditional mail at PO Box 47250, Olympia, WA 98504-7250 
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